Dear Consortium Librarian Colleagues,

On behalf of the Librarian Faculty Group of
the Consortium, we would like to invite to
a guided tour of the Hebraica exhibit at
the Library of Congress: “Words like
Sapphires.” We have the opportunity to
% wmn_\mwam-m: mym & 1 visit (just before the exhibit ends) on:
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Thursday April 4,10:15 a.m. at

; Library of Congress:
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Washington, DC
(near Capitol South Metro)
Meet main Jefferson Bulding,

carriage (street level) entrance.
(can request parking—limited—
at cada@loc.gov )

Washington Haggadah (1478)

This is a unique display of 100 years of Hebraic at the LOC, begun by Jacob Schiff
years ago. Join us for the exhibit, a visit to the Digitized Collections used for
research, and lunch to follow. Please RSVP to one of us, or at
wtc@washtheocon.org.

Thank you,
James Estes (Wesley)

Cheryl Adams (Library of Congress)




